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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Keith Lang [rascohayward@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2012 2:11 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Attn: Mark Detterman

Dear Ms. Drogos, 
As per your request for more information on agricultural well, 2nd monitoring well at 413 West Sunset Blvd in 
Hayward, CA, this is to inform you again, in writing that to the best of my knowledge this well has not been in 
service and was only used as a single family home yard well only. It has been out of service for at least 35 years 
or more. The plan upon closure of this site is to close both monitoring well and abandoned agricultural well 
forever. There has never been a plan to ever try to use the agricultural well again. 
  
Fuel leak case #R00000164 
Geotracker global id T0600101947 
  
Sincerely,  
Karniel Lang  


